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Notes from ECOSUPPORT management telephone meeting May 6, 2011, 13:00-15:00.
Present: Bo Gustafsson , Brian MacKenzie , Markus Meier Urmas Raudsepp, Helén Andersson, 
Absent: 
	No.
	Item
	Responsible

	1
	Minutes from the previous meeting 
No comments
	

	2
	WP Status reports (work progress, upcoming deliveries, delays etc.)
WP1: Work almost finished. Uncertainties in forcing: two ms in preparation dealing with this. HYPE climate scenario, nutrient load reference case delivered. Nutrient scenarios in HYPE still in preparation (BSAP on land).
WP2: Workshop at BNI in March cleared many issues. WP2 scenarios are completed and available, some are distributed. Analysis under way at SMHI, IOW and BNI and for ensemble analysis. BSAP inverse calculations will be done during summer/autumn. 
WP3: Good progress with ECOPATH model. Good progress at DTU Aqua with analysis and manuscript preps. No info from GU on status before this meeting. Email from Jon earlier this spring to Markus, which sounded optimistic and included work during 6 months from a postdoc on ECOSUPPORT matters. Transfer of money to BNI from GU for two months PhD-student work, Jon still responsible for the work (analysis). Deadlines for this work not finalized. New email will be sent to Jon by Markus to see if deadlines, deliveries and money transfer can be agreed upon. We might have to discuss matters or changes with BONUS secretariat. Meeting agrees on this procedure. 
WP4: All forcing data for scenarios has reached MSI and they will start simulations next week. No information from Russia as of today but contact will be taken to see if they have started computations. Poland: we assume that work is on-going and in good progress. Update given on BNI meeting in March and did not indicate any problems. LU: will not take lead authorship for Ambio paper on stakeholder questionnaires. This will probably be done by Polish group.
WP5: We need to get a complete list on dissemination. All PI’s will be contacted. 
	Markus

Urmas

Helén

	3
	AMBIO special ISSUE

The board has been set up and the timeline has been fixed. The meeting agrees on the proposed board and timeline.

Guest Editor: Marcus Reckermann
Editorial Board: Helén Andersson, Thorsten Blenckner, Jon Havenhand, Markus Meier.

Timeline:

Before 15 May 2011: Decisions on merging of ms and confirmation of corresponding authors (Helen and Markus)
1 June 2011: Helen asks corresponding authors to submit an abstract (<1p) AND at least 3 possible reviewers (name, title, affiliation, e-mail) to the EB until 1 July 2011. EB forwards abstracts and reviewer details to GE. 
1 July 2011: GE contacts reviewers asking for their readiness to review the ms, based on the abstracts. Decision until 8 July if possible (or before the summer break). If necessary, additional reviewers need to be identified and asked. 
1 October 2011: Deadline for first draft manuscript to be submitted to the EB. EB together with GE (if appropriate) make a "preliminary assessment of the scope and scientific validity of the manuscripts". Iterations with authors for improvements if necessary. 
31 October 2011: Deadline for manuscripts. Ms sent to reviewers by GE. Reviews due to be completed by 31 December 2011 (2 months) and sent to GE. 
2 January 2012: Review reports and ms sent to EB by GE. To be forwarded to the respective corresponding authors. Revision process begins. 
31 January 2012: Deadline for revised ms to be sent by authors to EB. Based on initial recommendations of reviewers, revised ms are accepted or sent to reviewer for 2nd review. Technical editing of accepted ms begins (Table and figure formats, references etc). 
29 February 2012: 2nd review reports sent to GE by reviewers, forwarded to EB and to respective corresponding authors to allow final revisions. 
30 March 2012: Deadline for final revisions. Final decision if accepted or rejected. 
1/2 May 2012: Submission of accepted and finalized ms to AMBIO. 


	

	4
	ECOSUPPORT Final conference. Suggested to take place in Stockholm, 5-7 December together with RECOCA, 2 days scientific meeting, 1 day stakeholder.
The meeting agrees on having a final conference. A workgroup will be initiated to deal with the organisation.
	BNI/SMHI

	5


	BSSC/ICES: status of ECOSUPPORT submission of papers/posters

A good number of papers have been proposed to BSSC from ECOSUPPORT. Not so may BONUS contributions to ICES. 
	

	6
	ECOSUPPORT meeting at BSSC

Meeting will be organized so that we can meet and discuss papers, collaboration etc. Day will be fixed after the BSSC agenda.
	

	7
	BONUS Forum: who represents ECOSUPPORT

Markus and Helén will go, but should each WP send a representative? We need representatives from different scientific areas within ECOSUPPORT (climate, oceanography, catchment, fishery, food-web etc.)

Needs to be further discussed and decided upon.
	Markus/All

	8
	BONUS Outreach award. It is possible to nominate several ECOSUPPORT activities for outreach work: especially where stakeholders actively have been involved in research process, award: 5000 €.

We will nominate the GeoDome work, any other ECOSUPPORT activities? Application announcement 15 May in Bonus Bulletin. Suggestions for ECOSUPPORT nominees to be sent to Helén.
	Helén/All

	9
	ECOSUPPORT summary poster to BSSC/ICES/BONUS forum/EUSBSR. Each WP will contribute to the posters and should have in mind what result they want to highlight. We will make one scientific poster and one aimed for stakeholder dissemination. SMHI will make contact with WPs to get material and then compose the posters.

	Helén



	10
	The GeoDome will probably be at the BONUS forum/EUSBSR sponsored by BONUS+. If so we need to get some good material for the show, we especially need to add results from fish/ecosystem modeling to existing show material, which now focus on catchment and ocean modeling.
	Helén



	11
	Any other business:
Bo: The BSAP targets will be revised. HELCOM have been offered to use the ensemble modelling of ECOSUPPORT and they were very positive, so ECOSUPPORT results will feed directly into the BSAP stakeholder. For this work we could most likely use the scenarios already produced but also make a possibility to do new-target runs for BSAP during 2012.
	

	12
	Next meeting: 22 June 13.00-14.30
	


